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Last Week.... 

Was ‘Extreme English’ week! In Year 1 we split into groups 

for the week and worked as a team to win points for team 

work, good behaviour and effort. Well done to the ‘Question 

Marks’ – Kai, Faye, William and Jack for being the winning 

team!  

We looked at how Alan Ahlberg adapted the story of 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ to make lots of other 

stories. Then we spent the week working on our story 

writing skills and getting together the tools we need to re-

write the story of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’ with our 

own characters this week.  

On Thursday the children moved around the school and 

completed 6 different ‘Extreme English’ workshops 

everything from performance poetry to making story 

puppets. 

At the end of the week prizes were given out. Well done to 

Oliver for his extreme reading photo, Faye for her 

fantastic Writing and Isaac P for the giant leaps he’s made 

in his reading. 
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This Week… 

We have been writing our story ‘Goldilocks 

and the 3 Aliens’ 

In Maths we have been learning to tell the 

time to the hour and half past the hour on 

an analogue clock. 

We have all been very excited to watch 

the chicks hatch. Hopefully they will be 

travelling around the classrooms next week 

so that we can take a closer look.  

Next week...  

We will be writing instructions for looking after 

chicks. 

In Maths we will be working on ordering 

numbers and subtraction.  

 

 

Words and Sounds Catch 

Up.... 

Please keep an eye out for any words or 

sounds being sent home. If your child had 

an envelope with words or sounds in, 

please practise them daily to help your 

child catch up. 

 

 

Talk Topic  

What other characters could 

you use instead of the ‘Three 

Bears’ to change the story of 

Goldilocks?  

 

Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Lily-May 

Christian Value Certificate for 

Courage –  

Harvey 

If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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